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November 15, 1995
Mr. Roger Suppes
Ohio Department of Health
Bureau of Radiation Protection
P.O. Box 118
Columbus, OH 43266-0118

SUBJECT: Cooperative Agreement No. NRC-30-83-646 ,

Dear Mr. Suppes: :

This letter is being sent to convey the NRC's intent to continue the
Cooperative Agreement program with the State of Ohio for 1996.

For 1996, the State of Ohio is scheduled to be' paid $37,000 to perform
monitoring around the Davis-Besse and Perry nuclear power plants. .

We are currently preparing the contract paperwork, and expect it to be sent to
you by mid-December 1995.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call Steve Klementowicz at
(301) 415-1084.

Sincerely, $

Orydcigned by Chmiss LEller
,

Charles L. Miller, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiation Protection Branch
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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